

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra

8th November 2023

Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Winter Discos

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting two Winter Discos for children on:

Thursday 30th November (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2)

Friday 1st December (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6)

4:30pm - 6:00pm

Spaces are limited to 100 children per disco and tickets cost £2 per child. Tickets will be available to purchase on ParentPay from 2pm on Friday 10th November on a first come, first served basis. After you have purchased a ticket on ParentPay, you will be issued a paper ticket.

On the day of the disco, drop your child/ren to the school office at 4:30pm and collect them at 6:00pm. All children must be collected by an adult. Please bring your child/ren's ticket(s). Children will also need a small amount of change to purchase drinks and snacks. We suggest approximately £2.

Yours sincerely,

The Senior Leadership Team











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk